
I’m Alex, father of five - three of whom are in St Erth. I’m currently a stay at home Dad. It’s the 

hardest job I have ever done, but definitely the most rewarding.  

I have joined the governors because I feel it is important to maintain a strong connection with the 

school and community. I hope to be a useful and approachable member of the governors’ team. 


